
 

 
 
Our Ref: SCR 
 
Wednesday 10th January 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 10 Parental Engagement Evening    
 
We would like to welcome back our year 10 students after the Christmas holidays as they move into 
crucial elements of their GCSE studies. 
 
It is vitally important throughout this academic year and into year 11 that we triangulate the support 
for our children both at home and at school. We understand how important parental support is for 
children throughout their GCSE’s, and we would like to work with parents in understanding how we 
can maximise that support. We would like to invite you to our Year 10 Parental Engagement Evening 
on Wednesday the 17th of January from 6.00pm-7.30pm. During this evening, the Year 10 raising 
achievement team will be working with parents and students to outline the wrap around support that 
will be available to students throughout the duration of Year 10 and into year 11, along with sessions 
and information from Core subject areas about how you can support your child in their learning 
journey. There will also be sessions on how the best ways to work and revise using practical examples 
that students’ can implement during their studies. 
 
Parents who attend the evening will be given FREE copies of revision guides and work booklets for 
each of your child’s GCSE subjects. These revision guides will be extremely purposeful in preparing 
students for their coming assessments and exams. 
 
We will look forward to seeing you in support of your child on Wednesday evening, if you need any 
further information prior to the evening please contact the school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

S. Cresswell 
 
Mr Cresswell 
Deputy Headteacher 
  
 


